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Dear Parents / Carers 

Book Day - Friday 2nd March 

This year we are holding our Book Day on Friday 2nd March and we would like the children to 

dress up as a word on this day.  They can be any word, for example red, stripy, nurse, fairy etc.  

There will be a prize per class for the most imaginative and creative outfits.  If children could 

please bring £1 on the day, we will use this money to purchase some new books for our library. 

We will also be having a Book People Book Fair (discounted books) which arrives on Friday 23rd 

February and will be open every afternoon straight after school for 1 week, until Thursday 1st 

March. 

The children will have the opportunity to look at the books in school beforehand and we will be 

sending home leaflets in book bags after half term.  We will also send out the usual World Book 

Day tokens after Half Term – these can be used to get a World Book Day book for FREE at 

book sellers.   

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs H Taylor 
 

Literacy Leader 
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